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IMPORT ANT 

DATES  

 

TERM 4  2024  

Week 9 

Friday 13th December  

PUPIL FREE DAY  

 

 

 

TERM 1  2025  

Week 1  

Monday 27th January  

Australia Day PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY  

 

Tuesday 28th January  

BACK TO SCHOOL 

 
 
 
 
 

School Photos 2025  

 

“Glory to God in the highest and on earth peace, good 
will toward men”  Luke 2:14 

 

Congratulations to our 2024 award winners.  Sophie — Monsignor Arthur Hackett 

Award, Anastasia — Fr Joe Hassan Award, Adeline —Archbishop Leonard Faulkner 

Award and also to our Rowan Ramsay Award winners, Shane and Abbie Arbon. 

Dear families 
 

Thankyou to everyone who attended our end of year celebration. This is always a 
special time that we use  to farewell our Yr. 6s, acknowledge leaving staff and families, 
announce our special award winners but mainly to celebrate the school year. Our 
students really look forward to presenting their musical concert items and they all did 
a great job.   
 

As we close out another year, it's hard to believe how quickly time has flown. We 
often find ourselves saying this, which serves as a reminder to savor each day and 
moment. This is particularly true during the Christmas season. We can get so caught 
up in our to-do lists that we miss the enchanting spirit of Christmas, both for the 
Church and our families. My wish is that we all take the time to soak in the Christmas 
joy with our loved ones and recharge before diving into the new year of 2025. 
 

On behalf of the staff I wish everyone a safe and Holy Christmas and a Joyful New 
Year.   

Martin Hayes 



 

 

 

                      #LivestockSA     #PIRSA 

Dear Year 6 Graduates, 

Congratulations on reaching this incredible milestone! As you move on to Secondary School, remember 
that this is just the beginning of an exciting new chapter in your lives. You've worked hard, grown so 
much, and made us all very proud. 

Embrace the new challenges and opportunities that come your way, and always believe in yourselves. 
We wish you all the best for your future endeavors. Keep shining and making us proud! 

From everyone here at St Joseph’s 


